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From the President: 
 
Brethren, I would like to thank everyone who attended the meeting. I feel we had an outstanding meeting. It was our first 
meeting at the Rainbow restaurant, and the members who attended liked the restaurant. We will not be meeting there next 
month. (Dec.) I will be looking forward to seeing you at the Barn restaurant at 1021 Bragg Blvd., on the 14 Dec. order from 
the Banquet menu at 6:30 PM. Cost is $25.00 a person. You need to let Don Wooster know if you are coming.      
 
Brethren, bring any tickets and stubs you may have, we will draw for the winner of the LCD TV. This will be the only 
business we will have.  
   
The next meeting will be the 25 January 2011, at the Rainbow restaurant, on 3708 Ramsey Street, at 6:30 PM order from 
the menu.  
  
Brethren as I’ve been saying at the meetings, we, all of us have to work together to get new members into North Carolina 
Chapter # 97. One, or even a few will not work, IT WILL TAKE ALL OF US WORKING TO GET CHAPTER #97 TO 
WORK. Each and every one of you are on the Membership Committees and if you come up with an idea let us know, it may 
be a good one we can use. If you feel that you know of a good place to meet, let Don Wooster know, he is the time and 
place committee. 
 
THIS IS YOUR CHAPTER AND IT NEEDS YOUR HELP!!! 
 
It’s not I, my, it’s us, we, all of us, THE TEAM.         
    
I hope to see all of you that can make it at the Christmas dinner, 14 December 2010 at the Barn restaurant at 1221 Bragg 
Blvd.. 
 
My E-mail bkitchen@ec.rr.com, address 83 Crown Point Road, Hubert, NC 28539. Phone (910) 326-4911 Cell; (910) 650-
7981 
                                                                            
              
                                                                            
Minutes of Meeting of November 16, 2010 

 
The Meeting  was opened in the proper form at 6:40 PM by President, Bobby J. Kitchen. 
 
Invocation – Br. Don Wooster 
Pledge of Allegiance – Led by Hero’s Commander, D. Wooster 
Oath to the Flag – Br. Andy Drenkhahn 
 
Mite/Happy Box passed to attendee’s.  Contributions of $25.00 were received. 
 
The President asked for the Secretary and Treasurer’s Reports . Br. Wooster presented the Treasurers Report and read the 
previous meetings Minutes due to the absence of the Secretary, Br. Keso, who is recovering from recent surgery and 
unable to attend. 
 
President Kitchen advised that participation in the Raffle for the TV was going slow 
 

  



For the Committee Reports, Br. Andrew Denkhahn advised the membership that considerable assistance will be needed for 
presentation of the coming years ROTC awards.  
 
Br. Wooster, Heroes of 76’ Commander advised that work was still in progress for a Heroes Encampment. 
 
Old Business:  None 
New Business:  None  
 
President Kitchen advised that our next meeting would be the annual Christmas Party and would be held at “The Barn”  
Restaurant, located at 1021 Bragg Boulevard in Fayetteville on Tuesday, December 14, 2010. Festivities will commence at 
6:30 PM and the drawing for the TV would be held at this occasion .  
 
Meeting adjourned in proper form by President Kitchen at 8:40 PM. 
 
 
John R. Keso 
Secretary 
 
  
 

Note:  New Restaurant and date change! 
 

Our Christmas Meeting will be at 
 

The Barn Restaurant, 1021 Bragg Blvd 
 

Tuesday, December 14, 2010 
 

Come at 1830 Hours 
 

We’ll Order and then open the meeting. 
 

Hope to see you there! 
 
 

Please let Brother Don Wooster at 
 

Donandsuewooster@aol.com 
 

Or 
 

910-425-8942 home 

 
910-723-4190 cell 

 

Know if you plan to attend. 
 

 


